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Submitted to Principal Sir, 

The Department of Civil Engineering organized a technical quiz contest to II and III B.Tech 

students of 2016 and 2015 admitted batch on 19-07-2017. The basic and fundamental  

questions on the important subjects of Civil Engineering were asked to the students. The 

students and the faculty members of the department participated in this program with full of 

enthusiasm. The students were divided into 6 no.of teams and each team consisted of 6 no.of 

students. The first two teams were awarded with prizes as token of appreciation.  

 

       

       

 



                   

 


